

# **BASOC Committee Meeting, 27<sup>th</sup> April 2015**

## **Minute of meeting**

Minute: Lynne Walker

Present: Paul Frost, James Tullie, Jenny Clarke, Johannes Felter (RDO), Lynne Walker

Apologies: Peter Lamb, Gavin Miles, Jess Tullie

## **1. Development plan**

Most of the meeting was spent discussing and bringing the Development Plan up to date. The latest version is v16.

## **2. RDO matters**

Johannes went through his development fund spend. There was some discussion about a couple of items.

## **3. Mapping & local events**

James mentioned:

- Local events: 17<sup>th</sup> May = Tim Sands; June = Callum Scott
- Mapping – feed James ideas for new areas
- Adventure Show filming @ Littlemill on Friday 1<sup>st</sup> May starring Jess & James!

## **4. Web matters**

Paul mentioned that there is a requirement to put the location / nearest town into the activity / event when entering details for the website.

## **5. Membership packs**

Jenny asked about the location of more membership packs. Johannes will ensure that she receives more.

## **6. Funding BASOC athletes**

Gavin raised this by email. Lynne will discuss with Peter Lamb.

## **7. Other matters**

A number of small items were discussed:

- Loan of SI kit to Tay; Lynne will arrange to pass kit on Friday 12<sup>th</sup> June and to collect it after SOL6 at the event.
- EMIT brikkes: Mike will return 20 to Lynne for BASOC members; rest to be sold to MOR @ £1 per brikke.
- Lynne will look at the rest of the Emit kit and offer for sale to MOR.
- WOC Short term legacy: WOC Volunteer helpers at Sprint races offered a run at WOLF sprint. Linda Cairns will forward a list of names.

## **8. Next meeting**

Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> June 2015 at JTs.